

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20565

COMMISSION CORRESPONDENCE

150

October 28, 1980

Mr. Henry C. Guimbail Nuclear Safety Division Electricity de France Tour E.D.F. -G.D.F. CEDEX No 8 - 92080 Paris La Defense France

Dear Mr. Guimbail:

I want to express my deep appreciation for your kind hospitality in arranging my visit to Dampierre and in personally driving me to and from the nuclear station. Dampierre is a most impressive plant and I enjoyed my visit very much.

Please pass on to Messrs. Maillard and Durin my thanks to them for their hospitality and for the most pleasant lunch in Gien.

I was pleased to see you in Stockholm and hope that we shall have the opportunity to meet again.

Sincerely,

Joseph M. Hendrie Commissioner